
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
January 3, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Jesse Granado III 
Waste Management of Spokane 
11321 E. Indiana Rd 
Spokane, WA. 99206 
 
 
Subject:  Rate Increase Notice 
 
Dear Jesse: 
 
Due to increased operating and environmental costs, a rate increase is necessary. This letter serves as 
notice that your disposal rates for waste delivered to the Graham Road Landfill (GRL) will increase to: 
 
$  50.10  Mixed Recyclables, Demolition Debris (CDL) 
$  38.34  Industrial Processing Waste 
$  27.27  Foundry Casting Slag 
$  45.52  Special Waste (Permit Required) 
$228.20  Asbestos (Friable or Non-Friable) 
 
 
Hours of operation are 8 am to 4 pm Monday - Friday. 
 
RCW 70.95.212 requires that we provide at a minimum the 75-day notification period; these rates will 
take effect on April 1, 2024.  
 
 
 
If you have any questions concerning this rate increase, please contact me at 509-244-0151 or e-mail 
ekeogh@wm.com  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Graham Road Recycling and Disposal Facility 
 

Eric Keogh 
 
Eric Keogh 
District Manager 
 
 
 
 
 

Graham Road Recycling & Disposal Facility 
1820 South Graham Road 
Medical Lake, WA 99022 
(509) 244-0151 (Office) 
(509) 244-0207 (Fax)  


